To: <u>Eric Gage</u>

Subject: RE: Farmworker Housing ordinance update - public comment

Date: Monday, October 6, 2025 3:17:53 PM

From: Wendy Krupnick < wlk@sonic.net > Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 12:46 PM

To: Lynda Hopkins < Lynda. Hopkins@sonomacounty.gov >; district3 < district3@sonomacounty.gov >;

Rebecca Hermosillo <<u>Rebecca.Hermosillo@sonomacounty.gov</u>>; David Rabbitt <<u>David.Rabbitt@sonomacounty.gov</u>>; district4 <<u>district4@sonomacounty.gov</u>>

Cc: Eric Gage < Eric.Gage@sonomacounty.gov>; Scott Orr < Scott.Orr@sonomacounty.gov>

Subject: Farmworker Housing ordinance update

Dear Chair Hopkins, Supervisors and Planners,

Please find the attached letter of support for the updated Farmworker Housing ordinance on your agenda for tomorrow, October 7, 2025.

Thank you for including our CAFF chapter in this process.

Wendy Krupnick

President, CAFF Sonoma County

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE OF THE SONOMA COUNTY EMAIL SYSTEM.

Warning: If you don't know this email sender or the email is unexpected, do not click any web links, attachments, and never give out your user ID or password.



October 6, 2025

Sonoma County Board of Supervisors

Cc: Eric Gage, Planner, Permit Sonoma Scott Orr, Interim Director, Permit Sonoma

Re: Farmworker Housing Ordinance Update

Dear Supervisors,

The Sonoma County Chapter of Community Alliance with Family Farmers (CAFF), appreciates staff's work on updating the County's Farmworker Housing Ordinance and being included in this process. For many years we have commented that the agricultural production criteria for this housing was no longer relevant to the agriculture actually practiced in the region. We are grateful that the input received during the producer focus group and survey was taken into account in developing the revised criteria.

CAFF Sonoma County supports the proposed Ordinance update and looks forward to your Board's approval.

Thank you for considering our comments.

Wendy Krupnick

President, CAFF Sonoma County